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ROAD AND RAIL UPGRADES KEEPING THE SOUTH EAST MOVING

Motorists in Melbourne’s south east will soon have safer, smoother journeys with major construction on the Hallam
Road Upgrade now complete and the nearby Evans Road level crossing to be removed by the end of the year.

More than 10,000 motorists use Hallam Road each day and there have been 22 crashes south of Ormond Road or
at the intersection of South Gippsland Highway, Evans Road and Hallam Road, since 2012.

The Hallam Road Upgrade Project has realigned Hallam Road and Evans Road, and installed traffic lights to improve
safety for drivers and pedestrians. Traffic lights have also been added outside the Resource Recovery Precinct to
improve access for pedestrians, and new paths have been built on both sides of Hallam Road and Evans Road.

The project has also built new bus stops along Hallam Road and Evans Road, and installed new bus queue jump
lanes at the Hallam Road, South Gippsland Highway and Evans Road intersection to give buses priority.

In coming weeks, the Government will release new designs for Hallam Station, based on community feedback. The
new Hallam station will be built as part of the Hallam Road Level Crossing Removal Project, which will begin at the
end of the year and be finished in 2022.

The Government is also getting on with the $1 billion Cranbourne Line Upgrade, which will duplicate the line, build
a new Merinda Park Station and remove the last level crossings left on the line — we have already removed eleven
crossings on the Cranbourne Line.

The new station, level crossing removals, Metro Tunnel and high-capacity trains will together create capacity for
121,000 extra passengers in the peak, each week on the Cranbourne and Pakenham lines — a 45 per cent increase.

Quote attributable to Premier Daniel Andrews

“We’re delivering the road and rail upgrades our booming suburbs need while also creating the jobs Victorians need
as we rebuild from coronavirus.”

Quote attributable to Minister for Transport Infrastructure Jacinta Allan

“We’re keeping our promises and delivering projects that create jobs, keep traffic moving and deliver more trains
more often.”

Quote attributable to Member for Narre Warren South Gary Maas

“The South Gippsland Highway intersection was dangerous and confusing, but these major improvements will help
ensure everyone can get where they need to go safely.”

Quote attributable to Member for Cranbourne Pauline Richards

“Removing the Evans Road and Hallam Road level crossing will make getting around smoother and safer for
everyone in our growing community.”

Quote attributable to Member for Narre Warren North Luke Donnellan

“Vastly better facilities and a bold design will see the new Hallam station become a local landmark for one of the
fastest growing communities in Victoria.”
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